
Bulletin: Claims Submission for Troy Medicare Members

Valued Troy Providers: Please share this bulletin with your staff as a reminder for billing
and claims submission due to our transition to a new claims processing system effective
1/1/2024.

For Dates of Service through 12/31/23, please continue to submit to:

Claims EDI# 27034

Claims mailing address Peak TPA
P.O. Box 21631
Eagan, MN 55121

For Dates of Service starting 1/1/24 and after, please submit to:

Claims EDI# TRYMC

Claims mailing address Troy Medicare
Attn: Claims Department
P.O. Box 21037
Eagan, MN 55121

There is no change in our Pharmacy/Part D claims submission process. If you have any
questions or need additional information, please call our dedicated Provider Services line at
888-403-7276 or our main line at 888-494-TROY (8769). You can also reach out to our Network
Operations department by emailing to network@troymedicare.com

Thank you for your continued dedication to our members.


